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Disclaimer: Minutes prepared pursuant to NH RSA91-A:2, II.  They will be approved by a majority vote of the Conservation 
Commission at the next regularly scheduled meeting. 

North Hampton Conservation Commission 
January 11, 2005 

 
1) ROLL CALL 
 
Present for the meeting was Chris Ganotis and Charles “Chuck” Gordon, Co-chairmen, Lee Brooks, 
Shirley Carter, and Patty O’Connor. 
 
2) CONSIDERATION OF MINUTES 
 
December 14, 2004 
 
After a motion, duly seconded, it was voted to approve the minutes as presented. 
 
January 4, 2005 
 
After a motion, duly seconded, it was voted to approve the minutes as presented. 
 
3) TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
After a motion, duly seconded, it was voted to accept the November 30, 2004 report as presented. 
 
4) OTHER BUSINESS 
 
Members felt it would be helpful to have an updated property map available during meetings.  The 
building inspector will be asked if there is an extra copy that could be hung in the meeting room. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Janet Perkins 
Secretary 
 
 


